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Greetings SCPT Committee 

Member, 

1. The Saskatchewan College of Physical Therapists (SCPT) 2016 

Annual Report is now available.  Please click HERE to access the 

report.   

2. AGM 2017 is fast approaching.  Please visit the AGM area of the 

website HERE for further information including the agenda and 

supporting documentation. 

3. Brag 'n Steal sessions Agenda is now available and can be accessed on 

our website HERE 

4. NEW! The SCPT AGM will be live streamed by Continuing 

Physical Therapy Education so that more Saskatchewan Physical 

Therapists can join in this year for AGM!  

 We encourage people who cannot attend in person to join via Web 

Ex!  With this platform, you will be able to view the morning meeting as 

well as the afternoon Brag and Steal sessions which feature Saskatchewan 

physical therapy research and special interest topics. 

In order to join via Web Ex, please send your interest to 

stacey.lovogrona@uask.ca prior to April 17, 2017.  This will allow 

sufficient time to ensure you can get into the meeting room, as well as 

hear and communicate well so that you may ask questions and participate 

as needed. 

If you have any questions about the Web Ex or associated process, please 

con't hesitate to contact Stacey at the email above, or by phone at 306-

241-9545. 

Please note: Web Ex access is a pilot project for the 2017 year and due to 

our current administrative bylaws, making, seconding, or voting on AGM 

meeting motions will not be permitted for those members who choose to 

access remotely.  Dependent on interest from the membership the SCPT 
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may consider administrative bylaw amendments for future AGM's which 

would allow remote access voting.  Although voting/making motions will 

not be possible, members accessing remotely will have an opportunity to 

ask questions and provide comments via the chat function which will be 

monitored throughout the morning and afternoon sessions. 

     
 

 


